
 

 

Official  

 

13 December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

NHS Careers Talk - Year 10, 11 and Year 12 Students 

I have arranged for an Advanced Clinical Practitioner with the NHS to visit Hedingham School to 
talk about careers in the NHS. The Practitioner is the Respiratory Virtual Ward Clinical Lead and 
will talk about her current role, her career path and work experience opportunities within the NHS. 

She will be visiting the school on Tuesday 14 January during Period 5. If your son/daughter is 
interested in a career in the NHS and would benefit from attending this talk, please encourage 
them to complete the online form that has been emailed to their school email account. This 
should be submitted by the end of term. Students will need to catch up on any work that they 
miss in their usual lesson. 

If there is a large number of students interested, then we may need to limit the numbers 
attending, in which case students in Years 11 and 12 will take priority. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Taylor 
Teacher of Science 
 
 


